
 

 

 

You are invited to a 

Mermaids & Pirates Party 

Hosted by Malvern St. James Girls’ School 

on Saturday 3rd February 2024 

1pm – 3pm 

 

Come and join everyone for party games, crafts,                 

face painting and light refreshments. 

This party is being hosted by Malvern St. James Girls’ School 

for MSF children, their siblings and parents/carers. 

Parents/carers will be required to accompany their child(ren) 

and remain with them at all times. 

To request your places, please complete a                      

Malvern St. James Party 2024 – Consent Form                     

and return this to our MSF office (details on consent form)             

by Friday 19th January 2024. 

 


